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Report Number: 2019-963

Incident:  No Valid Driver's License
Location: Rt. 71 and W. Highpoint Rd.
Township: Kendall

Date, Time Occurred: 4-3-19 1930hrs

Date, Time Assigned: Same

Synopsis:

Sheriff Deputies performed a traffic stop in the area of Rt. 71 and W. Highpoint Rd, on 23yr

old Tshanti Simmons from the 2100 block of W.70th place Chicago for speeding. During the

stop it was discovered that Simmons did not have a valid driver's license. Simmons was taken
into custody and transported to the Kendall County Jail. Simmons was cited for speeding, no

valid insurance, no valid vehicle registration and no valid driver's license.

Reporting Deputy: Riffell #110 /
Supervisor: /(3 Disseminated on:

The Sheriff's Office would like to remind the public that all persons are presumed innocent until

proven guilty in a court of law.

For additional press inquiries, please contact pio@co.kendall.il.us

Ready to Protect, Proud to Serve
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Report Number: 2019-0956

Incident: ~ Criminal Damage to Property
Location: 3355 Woolley Rd
Township: Oswego

Date, Time Occurred: 04/03/2019, 1202

Date, Time Assigned: same

Synopsis:
On April 3rd, 2019 at approximately 12:02 pm, Kendall County Sheriff's deputies received a

report of criminal damage to property. The complainant reported their vehicle tires had been
slashed sometime over night. This incident is under investigation.

Reporting Deputy: Raughley 71

Supervisor: Disseminated on:

The Sheriff's Office would like the public that all persons are presumed innocent until
proven guilty in a court of law.

For additional press inquiries, please contact pio@co.kendall.il.us

Ready to Protect, Proud to Serve



